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                   Serving the communities of Mountain View, 
                        Los Altos and Los Altos Hills 

 
 
December 22, 2014 
  
 
Attn: Karen Schkolnick, District Grant Programs Manager 
Strategic lncentives Division 
BAAQMD 
939 Ellis Street 
San Francisco, CA 94109 
  
Dear Ms. Schkolnick: 
  
As Associate Superintendent for Business Services of the Mountain View Los Altos 
Union High School District, I authorize submittal of the Transportation Fund for 
Clean Air Grant Application to support the Los Altos High School Bike-to-School 
transportation fund. I also authorize Galen Rosenberg, Assistant Principal, Los 
Altos High School, to execute the grant application and funding agreement for the 
project with BAAQMD. The MVLAUHSD supports Los Altos High School’s program 
to reduce auto transportation to school . As required, the MVLAUHSD’s operating 
budget for FY 20114-15 includes the $985 in matching funds in this application to 
ensure proper installation of the racks. In addition, the MVLAUHSD assures 
installation of the new racks within four months of receipt and will maintain the racks 
for at leasts ten years after installation. The project is a key component in Los Altos 
High School’s and the MVLAUHSD’s efforts to reduce the automobile as the 
primary mode for accessing the high school by facilitating viable transportation 
alternatives.  
  
Thank you for considering our project for funding. Should you have any questions 
about the application, please contact Galen Rosenberg, Assistant Principal, 650-
960-8814. 
 
 
 
Mike Mathiesen 
Associate Superintendent Business Services 
MVLA High School District 
1299 Bryant Ave. 
Mountain View, CA 94040 
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